From: Mishaan, Jessica

To:
Subject: your public records request
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 1:10:19 PM

Dear Eamon Dunn,

Thank you for your public records request dated September 5, 2023, in which you request “all email
communication from employees, resident advisors, and students at the University of Vermont
relating to the living conditions in student housing, from the June 2023 to September 5th, 2023.
Specifically as it pertains to the presence of bats in the Converse dorms.” Please note that the
Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek. Please contact UVM directly
via this link: https://www.uvm.edu/compliance/public-records

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500

Pronouns: she/her/hers





